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TO: County Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Travis Seawards, Deputy Director, Development Review Division 
 
STAFF CONTACT:  Steve Conner, Planner, (805) 568-2081 
  
DATE: December 12, 2022 
 
HEARING DATE: December 13, 2022 
 
RE: Fuel Depot/The Point Signs Appeal, Case Nos. 22APL-00000-00022, 

21SCC-00000-00006, and 22BAR-00000-00062  
 2285 Lillie Avenue, Summerland 
 

 
The project plans included as Attachment 5 to the Board Agenda Letter for the Fuel Depot/The 
Point Signs appeal (Case Nos. 22APL-00000-00022, 21SCC-00000-00006, and 22BAR-00000-
00062) are not the correct set of plans and are hereby replaced by the enclosed attached plans 
for consideration by the Board of Supervisors at the December 13, 2022 Board hearing. The 
enclosed plans accurately reflect the sign package that was approved de novo by the Planning 
Commission on June 1, 2022. 
 
 

Attachments: 
 
Project Plans 
 
 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
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